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Dear Members and Friends – there is a lot of ACU news and several events to note. 

 
A very successful AGM was held in February at which the Revd Dr Richard Treloar advised, 
with regret, that he was unable to continue as President.  He was warmly thanked for his excellent 
leadership during the past two years. 
We are delighted to announce that the Revd Dennis Webster, Vicar of St Stephen’s Richmond, 
is the new President. 
 

The 2010 Committee: 
President The Revd Dennis Webster          Vice President     The Revd Dr Helen Granowski 
Treasurer The Revd Jim Brady   Secretary      Mrs Mary Harris 
Members The Revd Philip Bewley The Revd Wendy Hudson  Ms Kathy Kozlowski 
   The Revd Ian Morrison Mr Colin Reilly 
 

The Revd Dr Ross Fishburn, Director of Studies at the Trinity College Theological School, de-
livered the inaugural Jessie Nicholson Memorial Lecture: Lux Mundi: the liberal catholic project 
then and now.  The text of this outstanding presentation is on the ACU website:  www.acu.org.au 
 

ACU Treasurer, the Revd Jim Brady, celebrated 50 years of ordained ministry in February and 
Trustee, the Rt Revd James Grant marked 50 years of priestly ministry in March.  We give 
thanks for them both and for their contribution to the ACU. 

    

FESTAL MASS FESTAL MASS FESTAL MASS FESTAL MASS ----    THE KEBLE CELEBRATIONTHE KEBLE CELEBRATIONTHE KEBLE CELEBRATIONTHE KEBLE CELEBRATION    
    

The Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic RevivalThe Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic RevivalThe Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic RevivalThe Annual Commemoration of Anglican Catholic Revival    
 

Preacher 
 

The Revd Canon Dr Colleen O’ReillyThe Revd Canon Dr Colleen O’ReillyThe Revd Canon Dr Colleen O’ReillyThe Revd Canon Dr Colleen O’Reilly    
Vicar of St George’s Malvern 

        

Friday 16 July 2010 8:00 pmFriday 16 July 2010 8:00 pmFriday 16 July 2010 8:00 pmFriday 16 July 2010 8:00 pm    
    

St John the Evangelist, 5 Finch Street East MalvernSt John the Evangelist, 5 Finch Street East MalvernSt John the Evangelist, 5 Finch Street East MalvernSt John the Evangelist, 5 Finch Street East Malvern    
Melway 59  F12 

 

The traditional warming supper will be served 
 

Please arrive at 7:00 pm for a practice 
if you would like to join the St John’s choir for the service 

 

www.acu.org.au       Catholic Anglicans Discovering Our Future 
 



Lenten Study Material 
 

We are gathering information about good material to assist with your planning for 2011 
and would be grateful if you would complete the following survey. 

 

Responses will be collated and shared. 
 

 

Name:   ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Parish:   …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Materials used:   …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Evaluation:   ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..………... 
 

Available from:   …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

Approximate cost:   ............................................................................................................... 

 
Thank you – please return by snail mail or email to the Secretary: 

 

214 MacPherson Street   Princes Hill   3054   /   harrime@bigpond.com 

 

In conjunction with Christ Church Yarra, 
the ACU invites you to Choral Evensong with 

Guest Preacher 
 

DRDRDRDR    PAULAPAULAPAULAPAULA    GOODERGOODERGOODERGOODER    
 

Freelance Biblical Scholar and 
Canon Theologian of Birmingham Cathedral 

    

6:00 pm Sunday 15 August 20106:00 pm Sunday 15 August 20106:00 pm Sunday 15 August 20106:00 pm Sunday 15 August 2010    
 

Christ Church South Yarra Christ Church South Yarra Christ Church South Yarra Christ Church South Yarra ––––    Corner Punt & Toorak RoadsCorner Punt & Toorak RoadsCorner Punt & Toorak RoadsCorner Punt & Toorak Roads    



A reminder   
 

I wish / do not wish to renew my membership for 2010.  (Cross out whichever is not applicable) 
 

I enclose $  .......... ... for Membership Renewal 
 

$20.00 – Full Membership / $10.00 – Concession Membership   (students, pensioners, unemployed) 
 

Please make cheques payable to:  ACU – Melbourne Branch 
 

Do you require a receipt?     �  YES �  NO 
 

Title & Name:   ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 

Address:   ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………....... 
 

                  ......…………………………………………………………………………………Postcode:   ………………… 
 

Email Address:   ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………....... 
 

Would you like to receive most ACU information by email?     �  YES       �  NO 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO: The Reverend Jim Brady    
 ACU Treasurer 
  The Anglican Centre    
 209 Flinders Lane    
 MELBOURNE   3000 

Being Renewed 
 

The ACU is delighted to be joining with  
The Society of  Catholic Priests 

in the organization of  this important conference to be led by 
 

The Revd Dr L William Countryman 
 

Please circulate the accompanying poster as widely as possible 
and note the dates in your diary 

 

Wednesday 3 – Friday 5 November 

All enquiries to the SecretaryAll enquiries to the SecretaryAll enquiries to the SecretaryAll enquiries to the Secretary    
Mrs Mary E HarrisMrs Mary E HarrisMrs Mary E HarrisMrs Mary E Harris    

214 MacPherson Street214 MacPherson Street214 MacPherson Street214 MacPherson Street    
Princes Hill   3054Princes Hill   3054Princes Hill   3054Princes Hill   3054    

℡℡℡℡            9380 2040     9380 2040     9380 2040     9380 2040     ����            harrime@bigpond.comharrime@bigpond.comharrime@bigpond.comharrime@bigpond.com    



A conference for Anglicans of a generous catholic dispositionA conference for Anglicans of a generous catholic dispositionA conference for Anglicans of a generous catholic dispositionA conference for Anglicans of a generous catholic disposition    

BeingBeingBeingBeing RenewedRenewedRenewedRenewed 
“through the water of  rebirth and renewal by the Holy Spirit." Titus 3:5 

 

  ........Before God Before God Before God Before God     

                    ..In Christ..In Christ..In Christ..In Christ    

                             ..As Church..As Church..As Church..As Church    
 

 
 

The Revd Dr L William Countryman 
 

Wednesday, 3Wednesday, 3Wednesday, 3Wednesday, 3rdrdrdrd

    November to Friday 5November to Friday 5November to Friday 5November to Friday 5thththth

    NovemberNovemberNovemberNovember    
    

Conference Centre, Pallotti College, Millgrove (Melways 289 A2) 
 

A two day seminar for Anglican Parishes in the liturgical and sacramental tradition 
on ‘being renewed’ led by the internationally acclaimed The Revd Dr L William Countryman  

  

Cost per person: Residential $360 Non-residential $210 
 

Bookings & Enquiries:  
The Revd Ian Morrison on (03) 9662 2391 
The Revd Robyn Boyd on (03) 9802 4863 

secretary@scpaustralia.org.au 
 

Organised by two Anglican societies:   
the Society of Catholic Priests, Australia  and the Australian Church Union, Melbourne 

 

www.scpaustralia.org.au                                               www.acu.org.au     


